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LOCAL SCOUT HONORED - Oyster Town Clerk Ste nd Hempstead
Town Clerk Mark Bonilla recently visited with John Curcio as he organized and
assisted with fixing a fence at Wantagh Park as part of his project working towards
the coveted rank of Eagle Scout. John is with Troop 239 of Seaford and a
Massapequa resident. Pictured left to right are Oyster Bay Town Clerk Labriola,
John’s mother, Darlene and his father Paul, Steve Nicola, Hempstead Town Clerk
Mark Bonilla, Jeff Fannon, Dennis Pekoff (owner of Natural Beauty/Ultimate Fence
who donated wood for project) John’s sister Erica and Alexandria Hein.

Mr. Dennis Pekoff,
Natural Beauty Fence
3490 Sunrise Highway
Wantagh NY 11793

I would like to thank you for your generous donation of the rails
and posts. This allowed me to successfully complete my Eagle Scout Project. The project
entailed the repair, and replacement of a fence located in Wantagh State Park, Wantagh
NY. Your donation helped make the park much safer, by creating a barrier between the
cars and the picnic area. Without your donation my project wouldn’t have been possible.
L, along with Hempstead Residents, and Wantagh Park visitors really appreciate your
generosity.

Future Eagle Scout of Troop 239
John Curcio



